
 
 
 

 
 
Monroe County Fire Chief James Callahan spoke to members during the annual member meeting this  
February. He stated that new fire hydrants being installed throughout the island as part of the sewer project 
could affect your fire insurance rates in a positive way. Chief Callahan has provided us with a list of the 31  
fire hydrants that have been installed to date on Duck Key with their locations. These hydrants are in service 
 as of April 10, 2013. Be sure to let your insurance agent know that this change has occurred. Hopefully you  
can save some money on your next insurance premium. Thanks to Chief Callahan for providing us with this 
helpful information.  

 
1.   Across from 382 E. Seaview Drive 
2.   Across from 374 E. Seaview Drive 
3.   Across from 354 E. Seaview Drive 
4.   Across from 342 E. Seaview Drive 
5.   Across from 328 E. Seaview Drive 
6.   Across from 316 E. Seaview Drive at Seagrape 
7.   At 375 W. Seaview Drive 
8.   At 258 W. Seaview Drive 
9.   At 246 W Seaview Drive 
10.   Across from 230 W. Seaview Drive 
11.   Across from 244 W. Seaview Circle 
12.   Across from 212 W. Seaview Circle 
13.   At 225 W. Seaview Circle 
14.   Corner of Fern and E. Seaview Drive 
15.   Greenbriar Road W/W plant 
16.   Bimini and Indies Drive North, 112 Indies Drive North 
17.   134-136 Bimini 
18.   120-122 Bimini 
19.   Indies Drive South and Bimini 
20.   Indies Drive South and Jamaica Street 
21.   Indies Drive South and Exuma Street 
22.   139 Indies Drive South 
23.   Indies Drive North and San Juan Street 
24.   403-405 Harbour Drive 
25.   419 Harbour Drive 
26.   431 Harbour Drive 
27.   230 Corsair Road 
28.   Corsair Road and Barque Street 
29.   Nautilis Street and W. Seaview Drive 
30.   Barque Street and W. Seaview Drive 
31.   W. Seaview Drive and Schooner Drive 

  
 


